
Hello visitors to Snowflake Intermediate Home page. We have successfully completed another year here 

on our campus and it was an amazing journey.  

It has been my pleasure to have had the opportunity to work with these wonderful fourth, fifth, and 

sixth grade students for the 2016-17 school year. We had an exciting time and ended the year with a big 

bash! My appreciation for all the adults on campus and their invaluable service to our school is beyond 

expression. No words can come close to the gratitude I feel in my heart for these amazing people! 

Be sure to look for pictures on our EVENTS tab to see all we have done this year. Also, (especially if you 

are a new visitor to our website) be sure to check out our PAST HAPPENINGS tab to see what we have 

done over the past few years.   

This school year has us saying good-bye to the following people: 

Ms. Casey Obren-Resource Teacher 

Mrs. Jenny Neff-Attendance Clerk/Health Tech 

Mrs. Susanne Berger-6th grade teacher 

Mr. Ben Hipps-5th grade teacher 

Mrs. Caitlin Nicoll-Self-contained classroom Teacher’s Assistant 

 

*Mr. John Boone-4th grade teacher—retiring after dedicating over 34 years to the profession as a 

teacher for the Snowflake Unified School District. Thank you so much Mr. Boone! 

 

We are excited for all our friends and colleagues who are leaving our campus, as they are each going on 

to the next chapter in their lives. We wish them all the best of luck.  

 

The 2017-18 school year will see us welcoming new faces to our campus: 

Mrs. Leah Swihart-6th grade teacher 

Mr. Nathan Hall-6th grade teacher 

Mrs. Carey Warren-4th grade teacher 

Mrs. Nikki Woley-4th grade teacher 

Mrs. Tammy Hatch-Resource Teacher 

Mrs. Becki Lewis-Attendance Clerk 

Mrs. Melissa Simmons-Health Tech 

 

As June and July get under way, we hope that each and every one of you enjoys your summer break.   

We will see you again in August. Don’t forget! School starts August 9 promptly at 7:55 a.m.!  

 

See you then,  

Rock the Summer Little Lobos! 

. 


